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Welcome to the first edition of the ‘Friday Fowlmere Flyer’.  A short weekly 

communication from the Fowlmere team with reminders and ‘What’s on 

next week.’ 

Communication to teaching staff 

Following a review of communication with the teaching team, please can we request 
that all parental email queries are sent through to the office for your child’s class 
teacher.  As always, they are free at the end of the day if you need a quick chat.  

Please make an appointment via the office if you need longer. 

Harvest Festival Assembly 

We look forward to welcoming you all to our Harvest Festival Assembly at the school 
on Friday 23rd September at 2.30pm.  This year we will be supporting the village food 
bank with dry good donations, which can be brought into school from Tuesday 20th.   

Book returns 

Do you have any school library books hiding on your bookshelves at home?  If you do, 
please return them to school this week, so they can be added onto our new library 

system. 

Naming clothing 

Please make sure that all uniform is clearly marked with your child’s name.  We 
are already collecting unnamed lost property, which is in the school foyer. 

 

PE 

Please ensure that hair is tied back on your child’s PE days.  We recommend children 
come to school without earrings in on PE days. If not, they must take them out and 

replace them themselves. 
 

Breakfast club  

At Fowlmere Primary we are very lucky to have our amazing 
Afterschool school club, Kids-choice that runs from 3:15- 6pm. 

However, we are wondering if we there is an additional need for a 
breakfast club to run in the morning prior to school starting – if this is 

something you would be interested in please contact the school 
office via  office@fowlmere.cambs.sch.uk  
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